SENIOR RAILWAY OFFICIALS VISIT VPA AND
VCTPLTO REVIEW RAILWAY PROJECT
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Shri M.K. Behera, IRSE, General Manager in charge of East Coast Railway,
along with Shri Saurab Prasad, IRSME, Divisional Railway Manager of Waltair
Division, and senior officers, visited Visakhapatnam Port Authority (VPA) and
VCTPL to review the progress of various railway projects.

Shri Durgesh Kumar Dubey, IRTS, Deputy Chairperson of VPA, detailed the
railway operations and installation facilities, requesting increased rake
sanctions to boost cargo volumes. He also highlighted the on-going railway
electrification upgrades.

Shri M.K. Behera, IRSE, General Manager i/c., E.Co. Rly., assured full support
for VPA's railway operations. The visit saw participation from Heads of

Departments, Senior VPA officers, and railway officials.

Shri T. Venu Gopal, Secretary of VPA, released this information to the media.




